
 

   
    

         

    
  

   

   
   

         
    

         
      

          
     

     
  

       

       
  

    
  

       
        

       

 

 

From: aeboken 
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 2:11 PM 
To: Shand, Holly@CNRA; Kristina Kunkel; Charles Head 
Subject: Submission for Ocean Protection Council Meeting on Tuesday January 24, 2023 

TO: California Ocean Protection Council 
Attention: Holly Shand 

FROM: Coalition for San Francisco Neighborhoods 

Eileen Boken, 
State and Federal Legislative Liaison 

RE: Submission for Agenda Item #10 (Public Comment on Non-Agenda Items) for Ocean Protection Council 
meeting on Tuesday January 24, 2023 

The Coalition for San Francisco Neighborhoods would like to take this opportunity to welcome State Controller 
Malia Cohen to the Ocean Protection Council. 

Like her predecessor, Betty Yee, Malia Cohen is a born and raised San Franciscan and we are proud to call 
her one of our own. 

The Coalition looks forward to working with Kristina Kunkel of the Controller's Office on ocean protection 
issues. 

The Coalition's focus is on the waters off San Francisco's Ocean Beach. 

Since 2014, the Coalition has been advocating for this area to be included in the National Marine Sanctuary 
system. 

The Coalition has also advocated for this National Marine Sanctuary status at the State Lands Commission 
meetings. 

Now that California has adopted its own 30x30 strategy as an offshoot of the Biden Administration's 30x30 
strategy, the Coalition will be advocating for a National Marine Sanctuary designation for the waters off San 
Francisco's Ocean Beach in conjunction with the State's 30x30 strategy. 

### 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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